
 
 
 

Dear Elsians, 

 
Over the past 30 years, we at the Egyptian Language Schools have been working hard to teach our students for 

life and to prepare them with all the knowledge and skills that would help them excel in their future. 

 
With immense pride, we are pleased to announce the opening of our new campus in El Shorouk City 

starting the upcoming academic year 2023-2024. 

 
Our new campus offers quality international education in 2 sections that cater from KG to Year/Grade 12: 

 
**EBIS - Egyptian British International School, following the British curriculum (Opening in 2023-2024) 

 
**EAIS - Egyptian American International School, following the American Curriculum. (Opening Soon) 

 
For the upcoming academic year 2023-2024, we will be launching first the opening of Egyptian British 
International School with the following year groups: 



KGs: 
 

**KG 1 International (British and American) 

 
**KG 2 International (British and American) 

 
Primary: 

 

**Year 1 

 
**Year 2 

 
**Year 3 

 
**Year 4 

 
High School: 

 

**Year 9 (Pre-IG) 

 
**IG 1 

 
Kindly note that we will be opening more year groups as we go. 

 

Admissions open on the 18
th

 of December, 2022. 

For more information you can contact us as follow: 

 
Phone: 01281952665 

 
Email: elsians.shorouk@els-egypt.com 

 

Address is: El Shorouk City, North of the City Center #2, in front of Green Hills Club, South of Dar Misr 

Project. 

APPLY NOW 

mailto:elsians.shorouk@els-egypt.com
https://els-egypt.net/admission-process/

